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As you are aware, the Community Life Cen~er has been 

op~racing in our Church for several years. This Center 

provides day care for 20-30 people on a weekday basis. 

Last year their budget amounted to approxi11ately $78,ooo. 

This coming year (July 1--June JO, 1978), thA budget 

has bAen reduced to $61,000. This has come about due to 

increased participation by other towns in the State and 

not by a rGduction of governmental fund~. In setting up 

a budget f'or the coming 1'1scal yee1~, no money was allocated 
£ (Zo n-. 

l'or utilities. This would represent a reduction 2,100 

last year to zero for th.9 coiiling .:ear. The Finance Committee 

felt that this wns unacceptRble, end informed them of this 

with the suggestj on that aoNe paynient should be made toward 

utilities. The Center has now agreed to pay $714 a yoar. 

The F'inance Committee recornr. ends that the Adminls trative 

Board agroe to continue the progr~111 on t is basis,, with 

some rn.oc ifications and imprc•vement s in certain areas of 

the program. There have be n nur.ierous complaints re~~ROIN~ 

jani torie.1 services :tn the e1 .. ea the Center uses. The 

Center provides its own service and we need to see an 

improvement in this area. There are other features of 

the program which n~ed improvement, but the Finance Comm­

ittee feels that the Church has a. moraJ obligation to 

continue to help these pecple who might otherwise be 

institutionalized. This action regarding the budget 

revision affects this year's Church budget as well as 

next year's. 
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We are essentially assuming a local benevolence with 

this situation; in fact, the program has probably fallen 

in thjs a~Ga since its inception. We need to remember 

situations such as this when we talk about giving. We 

cannot assume addltional expenses without additional giving. 

This is an important consideration which l.he Finance 

Committee feels obligated to keep :n fro~t of the congre-

gation at all times. 

With thes~ fact~ in mind, the Finance Committee 
I 
1 recommends that Duke Memorial allow the program to continue 

'l under the above conditions f)r ano~her year. 

c. F. Clark, Chrrn. 
Commi tteo on l<'inance 
August 9, 1977 
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